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October 3, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

Please find enclosed a copy of the Congressional Record of
September 17 wherein our mutual friend, Senator Joseph Montoya,
reprinted your newspaper article regarding my Congressional service
and our mutual interest and efforts in the problems confronted by
Mexican-American citizens of the 14th Congressional District.

Dr. Hector, I thank you again for your resounding expression
of friendship and support and look forward to our continued close
cooperation on matters of mutual interest and benefit to the people
of the 14th Congressional District and thoughtout the Nation.

With kind personal regards, I am

Si~Plrely yours,

<Joh~ Yourfg

Encl. CO


